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Dear parent and carer 

 

It has been lovely to see our Years 10 and 12 back in school for their core subject lessons.  They also 

have access to live and recorded lessons.  Our Years 7, 8 and 9 will also have access to live and 

recorded lessons as well as the usual home learning. 

The Government issued its new guidance on Thursday with the clear ambition for every student to 

return to school in September.  We are clearly very excited about this, but aware of the huge logistical 

task that lies ahead before I can share our plans with you.  As soon as I have the finalised plans I will 

contact you.  I will shortly be sending a short survey about how your sons and daughters travel to 

school.  This will allow us to see how many have to use public transport and plan accordingly! 

Please encourage your sons and daughters to access the live and pre-recorded lessons.  The Preparing 

for September booklet is not meant to worry them.  It is good for them to see what work they have 

covered over lockdown.  Our main aim in September is to have our students back in as soon as we can 

and to support them both emotionally and academically.  Our Year 10 and 12 students have really 

enjoyed being back in and have adapted really quickly to the changes in school. 

I will be in touch shortly and thank you for all of your support. 

 

Mrs J Code 

Headteacher 


